
Weekly Wild Wednesday 

July 2
nd

, 2025   

What a Week of “Larks and Larkspur!” 

Heading into Fourth of July week, the prairies and 
wildflowers are really starting to show their stuff! If 
you are in the Siouxland Area, you may want to 
take a scenic drive! It takes about an hour with 
stops. All photos by Dotty!  
 
From Sioux City proper, go THROUGH Stone State 
Park to HWY 12. Go North along the river, looking 
for wildlife, all the way to Butcher Road. Drive (on 
gravel) to Broken Kettle Grasslands overlook. 
There’s a bench to sit on if the weather is nice! 
Look for buffalo ALL ALONG this route! Then keep 
going until you hit North Ridge Road. Turn right, 
and after Dotty and Bill’s driveway with the huge 
John Deere Mailbox, keep looking for prairie 
flowers and their named prairie signs. It’s a lovely 
drive! Keep going until you hit K18, go right on 
K18, left on Hwy 12 and back through Stone State 
Park for a WONDERFUL scenic Loop Route! 

 
If you don’t feel like going on a rural 
drive, stay at home and read the 
articles recommended by Dotty in 
Iowa Outdoors Magazine! 
 
The link is on that photo for 

subscriptions and their website! 

https://www.prairiemoon.com/delphinium-virescens-prairie-larkspur
https://www.iowadnr.gov/newsroom/iowa-outdoors-magazine


 

Far left, Mercedes sent a photo of the 
cinquefoil in her gardens at “The Flower 
House”!  

We want this plant!! So gorgeous!! 

Click photo for more information! 

 Nelle found a HUGE patch of Long 
Headed Coneflower blooming in the Lilly 
Tent Garden!  
 
We had forgotten all about this area!  
 
We can hardly wait to see what else 
blooms there in the coming weeks! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Right, Cheri sent this 
FIRST TIME EVER 
bloom of the Spider 
Milkweed!            

                            
Wooowwww!!  
 
  Click for more 
information!    

 
  Never give up on 
your Winter Sown 
Seeds!  We had 
several surprises on 
our forgottenand 
neglected Winter 
Sown Pots this week 
at the “Wild Mess in 
Progress”,  including 
several plants that 
were in full bloom!  

https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2023/07/2023-July-26-Wild-Wednesday.pdf
https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2023/07/2023-July-26-Wild-Wednesday.pdf
https://www.wildflower.org/plants/result.php?id_plant=COSE5
https://www.etsy.com/listing/1419179301/personalized-garden-sign-custom-garden?ga_search_query=custom%2Bsign%2B%2Bflowers&ref=shop_items_search_7&pro=1&frs=1&sts=1&logging_key=851c1571fe3cf9f17d2cb8356fa623a3098ac5cb:1419179301
https://www.fs.usda.gov/wildflowers/plant-of-the-week/Sedum-pulchellum.shtml
https://grownative.org/native_plants/spider-milkweed/
https://www.minnesotawildflowers.info/flower/tall-cinquefoil
https://mowildflowers.net/ratibida-columnifera-longhead-coneflower-1/


 

Above, NEXT on our calendar is the  

“Bees and Blooms” 
 

 Garden Walk! 

 

 
Mark your calendar for ALL the  

Upcoming Events! 
                                                               
 

                              Click for details!            

 

https://loesshills.wildones.org/events/


Wishing you a week filled with “Larks and Larkspur!” 
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https://homegrownnationalpark.org/the-map
https://loesshills.wildones.org/newsletters/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/newsletters/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/

